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USPS offers retirement opportunity to APWU employees 
Offer includes a financial incentive 
 
 
USPS is offering a Voluntary Early Retirement (VER) and Special Incentive Offer to employees 
represented by the American Postal Workers Union (APWU). Eligible APWU employees who 
want to leave under the VER — as well as APWU employees who have reached their minimum 
retirement age and service requirements, and those who wish to voluntarily resign — are 
eligible for this special cash incentive. 
 
Major provisions are as follows: 
 

 All career employees covered by the USPS-APWU National Agreement are eligible for 
the incentive offer, with a few exceptions that are detailed in the agreement. 
 

 The total incentive amount for full-time APWU bargaining unit employees is $15,000. 
Eligible participating APWU employees will receive an initial incentive payment of 
$10,000 on May 24, 2013 (less required deductions and withholdings). USPS will pay 
the remaining $5,000 on or about May 23, 2014 (less required deductions and 
withholdings). 
 

 The incentive program is available to eligible full-time employees and non-traditional full-
time employees scheduled 40 or more hours who notify USPS on or before Dec. 3, 2012 
of their intent to participate in the VER, optional retirement, or who voluntarily resign and 
separate effective Jan. 31, 2013. 
 

 Part-time career employees scheduled also are eligible for an incentive based on a 
prorated schedule and will have a separation date of Feb. 28, 2013. These employees 
have until Jan. 4, 2013 to notify the Postal Service they intend to take advantage of the 
offer. 

 
All eligible APWU employees will receive an offer letter and additional information from the 
Postal Service the week of Oct. 10. The letter and information will be mailed to the employee’s 
home address of record. 
 
Details of the Special Incentive Offer and general VER guidelines will be posted as Frequently 
Asked Questions on the Workforce Connection website on LiteBlue. 
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